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August 27, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to the fourth grade!  I hope you had a wonderful and relaxing summer. 


What an adventure we will have this year!  I am looking forward to getting to know each of your children.  I view our classroom as a special community where each student is not only responsible for themselves but for each other as well.  All students are treated with respect and every child is accepted with all of their strengths and challenges.  My basic classroom expectations are: Be respectful, be responsible, be a good listener, be kind, and be honest.  Please talk with your child about these so they know you are aware of them!


Fourth grade is an exciting year; we’ll be building upon and expanding the knowledge your children already have gained in their elementary years in every subject area.  Our curriculum will be supplemented by field trips and/or special events, Literary Lunch dates, etc…

I am a strong believer in setting high expectations for my students.  There will be homework most every night, except weekends.  Homework is to be recorded in an assignment book that will be supplied the first day of school. Each evening you can expect your child to arrive at home with his or her homework written in the assignment notebook. Each day, all assignments are written on a particular place on the board, and time is given during the day for students to copy this information into their assignment notebooks. Please review this information daily with your child.  Please sign the assignment book daily (after reviewing the homework) and all tests and quizzes.  Also, please feel free to use the assignment notebook to write notes to me, as well. I also maintain a website, (www.mrsjbowen.weebly.com.) Please check it daily. Together, we can help your child succeed positively at school. New this year is Schoology which parents will now have access to as well.  I will go into more detail at Back to School night, this Wednesday about this.
All homework is expected to be fully and neatly completed and handed in on time for graded points.  Please let me know if an assignment is confusing or if your child is having difficulty.  I will work with your child to find a solution that allows them to have successful and positive learning experience.  While I am striving to promote independence this year, your overseeing of work will be helpful. 
I am looking forward to a rewarding year and hope to establish a pattern of cooperation and communication. I hope to see you all at the open house.  I will cover the curriculum and grading policies.  Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  I can be best reached by note or email (jbowen@wcasd.net).   
Please complete the bottom of this letter with your students name and your signature and return to school tomorrow.  A copy of this letter can be found on my website www.mrsjbowen.weebly.com for future reference.
Fondly,









Jackie Bowen

Student Name: _______________________   Parent Signature: ________________________
